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I June 05
To the Kittitas County Planning Commission !

Let it be known that we Charles and Helga Firkins strongly object
to the planned future change from 3 acre to cluster Home building sites on Game farm Rd.

This is a Farming area and we would like to keep our way of life
and not be forced to look at a City setting, we feel this jeopardizes our tranquility, Wild
Life, our Well water, our sole reason for living here. We all have Farm Animals. It is not
unheard off that People come from outside the Community and voice there complaints
about Roosters crowing, the smell or even Horse manure on the road. With the influx that
such a development brings this type of life is in danger of extinction, and instead of
listening to Birds, looking at Deer, Quail and Pheasants we have to listen to more Cars,
Lawnmowers, Music, Fights, Parties and whatever such a Development brings. 3 acre
plots will at least keep the rural setting.
Please don’t let the big money man ruin our way of life, this building craze has to stop
sometime, let it be now before it is to late.
What is next ? A Convenience Store, Gas Station ? after all it is to far to go to town. If
we keep on destroying our Valley the Wind farms are going to be the least off our
worries, so please, please stop this madness now, let us not sell the soul of our beautiful
Kittitas Valley for a few extra tax dollars.

We've been told we do not have a chance against the kind of
money that is involved here we hope we are wrong.

Sincerely

2951 Game Farm Rd.
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